PARUL UNIVERSITY FACULTY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY B.Tech. Summer 2018 - 19 Examination

Semester: 3 Subject Code: 03193201 Subject Name: Professional Communication and Life Skill	Date: 01/06/2019 Time: 02:00 pm to 04:30 pm s Total Marks: 60
Instructions	
 All questions are compulsory. Figures to the right indicate full marks. Make suitable assumptions wherever necessary. Start new question on new page. 	
Q.1 Do as Directed	
A) Multiple choice questions. (1 Mark Each)	(10)
1. Because the traffic was so terrible, by the time we g had closed.	ot to the airport, our airline's check-In counter
a) Already	b) Yet
c) Still	d) No more
2. Teacher asked students to use colour pencils during	art period. (Which word is a compound noun?)
a) Colour pencil	b) Students
c) Period	d) Teacher
3 drawing is different.	
a) Each of	b) Every
c) Very few	d) All of
4of what he said was very sensible.	
a) Many	b) Every
c) Much	d) For
5. The dietary habits of a child often have to do w	
a) Every	b) Whole
c)Most	d) Little
 According to the studies, dolphins, whales and	,
a)Much	b) A little
c)Many	d) Little
7. I am sorry I will have to ask you for some money a	s I seem to have left for the bus ticket.
a) None	b)A little
c) Any	d) More
8. Oakland is about to go bilingual, with two official l	anguages, but of them is English.
a) Neither	b) Some
c)Either	d) Few
9. Everyone should have a check up with the dentist _	
a)Every	b)All
c)The whole	d)whole
10. Belinda is looking forward to a reply from 1	her friend.
a)Have	b)Having
c)Has	d)Had

B) Short question answers (Reading Comprehension) (1Mark Each)

Do birds know how to come back home after a long flight? Bird scientists, known as ornithologists, say that birds know exactly where they are and where their nests are. Even the young ones can fly hundred of nautical miles without losing their way. How do they do it ? God has given them a tremendous sense of direction; possibly they have a compass of sorts in their brain. Every year, we can see birds from north India fly to south. In India we have several bird sanctuaries where birds from both part of globe come, spend a few months and return when the climatic condition in their homeland are more favourable. When it is winter in the northern hemisphere, it is summer in southern hemisphere. The birds which cannot stand the cold climate fly to warmer regions. They are called migratory birds. They can fly non-stop up to twenty hours or so in one stretch and cover a few hundred miles in one stop. The migratory birds always fly in groups.

- 1. How long can migratory birds fly?
- 2. Do the migratory birds fly single or in groups?
- 3. Are the seasons the same in both the hemispheres?
- 4. Why do we call some birds migratory?
- 5. Who is an ornithologist?
- Q.2 A) As a student write an e-mail to your class teacher for submitting the online assignment of PCLS. (07)
 - B) As a Sales Manager of L&T Ltd. draft a sales letter to PU, Vadodara about your newly designed (08) projectors.

Q.3 A) Do as directed. (Grammar)) (Any Seven) (1 Mark Each)

- 1._____Tajmahal is Beautiful monument(a, an, the)
- 2. Please _____ for me. (pray / prey)
- 3. Ajay is saving money ______ a new car. (buy)(Use preposition)
- 4. Rajal is really good at _____. (cook)(Use gerund noun)
- 5. Peter is playing tennis _____ Sunday (at, on, in)
- 6. Is it Friday _____ Saturday today? (and, but, or)
- 7. He is sitting _____ a Chair.(on, in, above)
- 8. He _____ all the biscuits. (has eaten, is eaten, was eaten)
- 9. Jane _____ the mail tomorrow.(sent/will send)
- 10. My brother doesn't eat chicken. (A, An, The or No Article)

B) Do as directed. (Grammar)) (Any Eight) (1 Mark Each)

- 1. They _____ learning a new language next semester(will/will be)
- 2. The priest was innocent _____ he could not prove it.(but/and)
- 3. If you do well in this exam next year then my efforts ______ successful.(will be/would have been)
- 4. I have never seen _____ animal before.(such a large/so large)
- 5. The crowd got out of hand and started to throw bottles at each other.(Explain the idiom)
- 6. He _____swim across the river when he was young(could/can)
- 7.____you live long.(may/might)
- 8. I_____ very much like to see my old classmates.(Will/would)
- 9. Let the flower ____(not be plucked/not plucked)

10. My thoughts can____ my mood, too.(Affect/Effect)

Q.4 A) Define the term 'Self – Management' and its various aspects to achieve Self-management.	(08)
B) Define motivation. What are the types of motivation?	(07)

OR

B) write a paragraph of 150 words on a person who has motivated you?

(07)

(08)

(07)